



Dear Parents/ Carers,

This term P5 are learning all about Fairtrade. As part of our learning we have decided to organise and run a Fairtrade Stall in our school. This will help us to raise awareness of, and money for, the Fairtrade charity.

From Tuesday 22nd November until Thursday 1st December we will be running Fairtrade Stalls in the Achievement Hall during the day and all of the classes have been timetabled to visit. We will be selling a variety of items, for example:

- pocket money toys
- chocolate
- sweets
- 👃 tea
- craft items
- stocking fillers

Dates for your diary!

Tuesday 22th November – Thursday 1st December

We will organise for each class to visit the stall to see the produce available; the products will range in cost from 50p - £4. If you would like to support the event, children should bring money to school themselves.

We hope that you understand that the school cannot take any responsibility for this money or indeed the spending of it.

A timetable has been organised during the Fairtrade Week for each class to then visit the stall again during the two weeks, should they wish to purchase something.

All of the profits from our stall will be donated to the Fairtrade Foundation.

Thank you in advance for your support!

Primary 5A and 5B